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Middleton Cheney HISTORY SOCIETY

Report for the Annual Parish Meeting.

M/C History Society continues to thrive, having regular meetings on the
fourth Monday of each month, 7.30 p.m., at All Saints Church.

Our talks cover local, national and international themes and subjects of
specific or general interest. Recent topics have been “Working Trades in
Middleton Cheney”, “The History of Chocolate”, “Working in Historic
Houses”, “The Battle of Middleton Cheney” and “The Oxford of Inspector
Morse”

We are most grateful to speakers from within our own membership from
time to time, but due to the rising cost of ‘imported’ speakers, and rise in
heating costs, we have had to increase annual subscriptions to £15 this
year. Visitors are always welcome at £4 per visit.

Our next meeting, 24 April, (The Pursuit of Pleasure” Victorian &
Edwardian Leisure.) clashes with The Annual Parish Meeting, so | give
my apologies with this report.
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The meeting of 22" May “Not just Napoleon and Jane Austen” Lesser
known weird and wonderful memories from 1815.

Chris Wells. Chairman. *
lan West. Secretary.

Nigel Wadlow. Treasurer.




